
 

 

CT EMS Advisory Board 

Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee 

January 23, 2020 

Member Attendees: Joshua Beaulieu, Jose Matias, Melissa Osborne, Erin Riggott, Irene Smith.  Via Phone: Dave Burich, Lauri Bolton, Chris 
O’Brien 

Excused Members: Jim Santacroce 

OEMS Staff: Stacey Durante 

Topic Discussion Action 

   

Meeting called to order at 1405 Minutes from  12/12/2019 meeting reviewed and 
approved 

Motion – Stacey Durante 
Second –  Joshua Beaulieu 

Old Business   

Information Sharing on new 
programs 

None at this time  

Community Data Reporting None at this time  
 

MIH Implementation Process in CT Josh Beaulieu reports limited movement at this time.  
Appears that OEMS is in favor of the MIH concept.  
OEMS Director R. Cohler has requested support staff in 
the OEMS budget 
 

 
 
 

2019 EOY Report 
 

Report reviewed and approved Motion- Irene Smith 
Second- Jose Matias 

2020 Committee Leadership Leadership voted on and approved for following: 
Josh Beaulieu- Chair 
Jim Santacroce- Vice Chair 
Erin Riggott- Secretary 

Motion- Irene Smith 
Second- Stacey Durante 

New Business   

2020 Projects Committee will work on creating 1-1.5 hour CME 
educational presentation regarding MIH in CT that can 
be given to state EMS agencies interested in MIH.  

 
 



 

 

 
Group will review the “Florida MIH Community 
Paramedicine Program Guidebook” that was 
developed by the Florida EMS Bureau for the next 
meeting 

   

Info Sharing None at this time  

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at  1510 hours Next Meeting – February 27th 2 PM 
 

 


